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Notice to Mariners 
 

Number:  23  

Year: 2024 

Issued: 25 April 

In force: 2023: 48, 2024: 08,10,15,18,19,21,22,23 

 

 

Surveyed Depths – Harwich Harbour – Update 1 

Mariners are advised that recent surveys have identified reduced depths in Harwich Harbour. The 

minimum depth is now 15.6m below Chart Datum in the harbour area between the Grisle Buoy and 

the Babergh Buoy. See survey chart extracts below for further information.  

Maintenance dredging works are currently underway to restore the navigable depth and a further 

notice will be issued once this work has been completed. 

This notice replaces local notice to mariners No. 14 of 2024, which is now withdrawn.  

For further information contact the Harbour Master Team at Harwich Haven Authority (+44 1255 

243030).  

 

Will Barker  

Marine Director (Harbour Master)  
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